
CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

03-18-2024 

 

The City Council of the City of Lineville met in their regular meeting on Monday, March 18th, 

2024, at 5:00 p.m. at the City Annex Building in Lineville, Alabama, with the following present: 

Mayor Roy Adamson, Council Members: Carolyn Smith, David Proctor, Joseph Appleby, Rick 

Coleman, Larry Bishop, and City Supervisor Rusty Taylor, City Clerk Nicholas New, Police 

Chief Richard Bickerstaff, Court Clerk Jodie McKinney, and Breanna Minter from the Clay 

Times Journal. 

 

Mayor Roy Adamson called the meeting to order. Mayor then asked the Council if they had 

reviewed the minutes from the previous Council meeting.  A motion was then made by Council 

Member Proctor and seconded by Council Member Smith to approve the minutes from the 

previous meeting.  The vote was unanimous.  Next the Mayor asked the Council if they had 

reviewed the bills to be paid. A motion was made by Council Member Appleby and seconded by 

Council Member Coleman to approve the bills to be paid. The vote was unanimous. 

First on the agenda was to approve the demolition of the downtown building on Hwy 9. We have 

spoken to the owner multiple times and no work has been down and now the roof has fell in. A 

motion was made by Councilmember Proctor and seconded by Councilmember Smith to move 

forward with the demolition. The vote was unanimous. 

Next on the agenda was to hire structural engineer Jeremy Deal from Barrett Jones & Wilson to 

conduct site work on the demolition of the Hwy 9 building. We have used him in the past for 

other building demolitions and had no issues. A motion was made by Councilmember Appleby 

and seconded by Councilmember Coleman to approve this hire. The vote was unanimous. 

Councilmember Proctored mentioned that the streets are looking great, that the new street 

sweeper is doing a good job. 

City Supervisor Taylor gave an update on Jeffery Harris. Jeffery has worked 3 days a week the 

past two weeks, but will be back in the hospital today to take chemo treatments until Thursday. 

There being no further business a motion to adjourn was made by Council Member Bishop and 

seconded by Council Member Coleman. The vote was unanimous. The Meeting ended at 5:07 

p.m.  

 

Attest: 

 

_____________________________________ ____________________________________ 

CITY CLERK      MAYOR 

 

 

 


